LAKESIDE-MILAM
RECOVERY CENTERS

Lakeside-Milam Recovery Centers Adds
New Staff Member and Additional Services

On January 7, 2019, Lakeside-Milam Recovery Centers announced that Ross Finke,
LCSW, has accepted the position of Clinical Director. Ross will be responsible for the
oversight of their treatment philosophy throughout the continuum of care. He will also
lead the development and execution of additional mental health services for their
patients and family members. Ross is a Licensed Clinical Social Worker who has been
part of the Lakeside family for over 30 years; the last several with a focus on
intervention, family education, and patient care.

As Lakeside-Milam develops additional outpatient services to help meet the needs of
patients in early recovery, Ross can call on his years of private practice success and the
unsurpassed understanding of Lakeside’s treatment philosophy. His experience will
enable Lakeside-Milam to identify what they can effectively provide and enhance their
relationships in the community.

Lakeside-Milam Recovery Centers is dedicated to continuing development and
strengthening of their services to increase their effectiveness in putting families back
together again.

You can find out more about Ross by visiting Lakeside-Milam’s website:
www.lakesidemilam.com by contacting us at 800-231-4303.
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